
   

HHIA 20140317 - Streets and Highways Report: 

 

The construction contract for Sigman Street, et al project is scheduled to be 

awarded 3/18/14.  Actual construction is tentatively scheduled to start late 

spring/early summer. 

 

Also the County might began engineering work for Garo St, et al (a pavement 

rehabilitation project).  tentatively scheduled to start construction in 

Spring/Summer 2016. 

 

The project on the Colima enhancement is tentatively scheduled to start 

construction in late 2016.   

 

Another intersection improvement project is proposed for Gale and Hacienda Blvd.  

The draft EIR is scheduled for public review in Summer 2014.    

 

I would like to Thanks Mr. James Yang at County for sharing this information with 

us. 
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